
 
 

 
LETTER OF INTEREST 

LOI-2024-72 
 

ARCHITECT/ENGINEER 
 

Bessemer City Board of Education will be accepting Letters of Interest from Architects/Engineers for 
several projects within the district. All respondents are required to submit 3 copies of their document. 
 
INTEREST LETTERS WILL BE RECEIVED BY THE FINANCE DEPARTMENT LOCATED AT 
BESSEMER BOARD OF EDUCATION, 1621 5TH AVENUE NORTH, BESSEMER, AL 35020 UNTIL 
4:00 PM, THURSDAY, JUNE 27th, 2024.  
 
The letters of interest will be opened and read publicly on Tuesday, July 2nd @ 10:30 am, in the 
Boardroom at Bessemer Board of Education. IT IS THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THE RESPONDANT 
TO MAKE CERTAIN THAT LETTERS ARE RECEIVED IN THE FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
ON/BEFORE June 27th, 2024. ANY LETTERS RECEIVED AFTER THE DESIGNATED DATE 
AND TIME WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED BUT KEPT ON FILE.  

 

Scope of Work 

• Replace the roof at Abrams Elementary School (main building) 
• Replace all the roofs at Westhills Elementary School (no trailers) 
• Replace VFR HVAC System on A, B, C, & D halls at Hard Elementary School 

 

For more details, specifications, or site visits, please contact Reginald Mitchell at 205 432-3900 (ofc.) or 
205 243-8097 (cell).  
 
 
 
 
 

 


